

September 8, 2022

Mr. Tobin Rockley Rockley Family Foundation PO Box 260818 Denver, CO 80226-0818

Dear Tobin,

On behalf of College of Fine Arts students, faculty and staff, thank you for your generous gift Gift-in-Kind valued at \$81,250 to the College of Fine Arts. Your generosity and partnership are key to supporting our innovative programs, curricula, students and faculty who are making a difference for others by fostering creativity, empathy, and beauty through the arts. The arts also strengthen our communities socially, educationally, and economically while nurturing creative vision, leadership and collaborative opportunities.

As the new Teresa Ann Carter King Dean of the College of Fine Arts, I am thrilled to join such a generous community, one of our greatest assets, helping the College to prepare the next generation of creative leaders in the arts, and champion the value of the arts as essential for learning and living in a global society. The College of Fine Arts offers 33 undergraduate degree-plan options and 24 advanced degree programs in the fine arts. The college includes the schools of Art, Music, and Classical & Contemporary Dance, and the departments of Design, Fashion Merchandising and Theatre.

I offer an open invitation for you to come visit our College and tour our facilities- including the new Fine Arts Building (FAB) and TCU Music Center, home of the Van Cliburn Concert Hall at TCU. It would be my pleasure to thank you in person and introduce you to some of our extraordinary students and faculty. Should you like to schedule a tour or meeting, please contact Director of Development Angela Strittmatter at (817) 257-4397 or a.strittmatter@tcu.edu. Again, many thanks for choosing the College of Fine Arts for your investment.

Sincerely,

Amy H. Tully, D.M.A.

Teresa Ann Carter King Dean, College of Fine Arts